Following the previous exhibition held in February 2015, Chorlton Planning

Ltd would like to invite you to view and discuss the latest amended plans

for the redevelopment of the land and buildings currently occupied by
Cowlishaw Abattoir

Wednesday 12th August 2016

4.30-6.30pm

The Royal Oak, shawcroft Close, Shaw, OL2 7DA

The proposals include the removal of the abattoir and the development of

part of the site for housing. The amended plans take into account the

comments made by residents at the previous exhibition, in particular the

proposal for the country park to be removed following concerns raised at
the meeting
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